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February 8, 1990 TO: PENSION MEMBERS NO. 4-90 TAX MEMBERS NO. 8-90 OPERATIONS
MEMBERS NO. 5-90 TRANSFER AGENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE NO. 3-90 RE: IRS TO ACCEPT
ELECTRONIC FILING OF FORMS 5498 AND CERTAIN CORRECTED RETURNS

Attached is a copy of IRS
Announcement 90-19, which states that the Service will now accept original Forms 5498
and all corrected returns for Forms 1099 series, 1098 and 5498 electronically. The due date
for electronically transmitted Forms 5498 will be extended to July 2, 1990. We will keep you
informed of further developments. Kathy D. Ireland Associate General Counsel Attachment
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